
University of Sussex Awards PhD scholarship to School of Mathematics Student 
 
Mr.Benard Kipchumba of The School of Mathematics has been awarded the "Chancellor's International 
Research Scholarship" by the University of Susex U.K. The Scholarship will be commencing september 
2014 and will run for 3 years. 
 
Mr Kipchumba has been an exemplary student as an under graduate and Masters student.As a 
postgraduate student he masterd in Applied Mathematics. 
The scholarship is awarded to 10 students globally per year  in 10 departments- that is 1 per 
department. It is very competitive since it targets 1 student per program. It is meant to enhance 
research among graduate students. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: Monday July 07, 2014 
 http://mathematics.uonbi.ac.ke/node/3421 
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